
Mr. George Ohanian 
102 Donato Drive 

November 20, 1973 

Little Falls, New Jersey 07424 

Dear ""1r. Ohanian: 

We gre t~y apprec-iate your renewal of your 
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift of 
$100 for that purpose. 

Our receipt #17393 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 

JA/vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


